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GENERAL INFORMATION 

Agenda Date:               06/07/04                                                                      Communication 

No.:     04-257 

Agenda Item Type:       Resolution                                                                    Roll Call 

No.:                            

  

Submitted by:   Chris M. Johansen, Director, Housing Services Department 

  

  

SUBJECT— 

Approval of 2003 Supportive Housing Program (SHP) Grant Agreement with HUD to support 

the Iowa Institute of Community Alliances – Iowa Homeless Information Systems (HMIS) 

Expansion Project . 

  

  

SYNOPSIS— 

Approval of 2003 SHP Grant Agreement by and between HUD and the City of Des Moines for 

supplemental funding for local homeless programs to address service gaps. The grant would 

enable the Iowa Institute of Community Alliances – Iowa Homeless Information Systems 

(HMIS) Expansion Project to expand its services. 

  

  

FISCAL IMPACT— 

This grant award totals $171,284, which the Housing Services Department will administer.  The 

City will retain $4,078 (approximately 2.4 percent of the total grant award) of the grant funds for 

administrative costs. 

  

  

RECOMMENDATION— 

Approval. 

  

  

 
   

 

 

  

  

Agenda Item: 
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BACKGROUND— 

On behalf of the City, the Housing Services Department submitted an application to the 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for SHP funding to provide 

supplemental funding to address service gaps in local homeless programs in Des Moines and 

Polk County.  As the applicant, the City is responsible for the overall management and 

administration of the grant, including drawdowns, fund distribution and reporting to HUD.    

  

HUD has forwarded a new grant awardof SHP funding totaling $171,284, for a two year period 

from 2004 to 2006, which requires Council approval.  The new grant award, will enable the Iowa 

Institute of Community Alliances – Iowa Homeless Information Systems (HMIS) Expansion 

Project to expand and enhance the services of the current Service Point network to those 

homeless shelter and service agencies not currently receiving federal funding.  In addition, the 

project will provide technical assistance to participating agencies and facilitate consistent 

continuum participation in the network.   

  


